
Southern Pacific Masters Swimming 
Meet Coordinator Report 

Prepared for Thursday, February 20th, 2014 SPMS Committee Meeting  
Report Date: Monday, February 13th, 2014 

 
 
It has been very busy since the last call. We have a swim meet every weekend for the 
next couple of months. Since the last call I had a meeting were they spoke about 
marketing and different ways to market your product.  
Rose Bowl had a swim meet were some records were broken. This was an excellent 
swim meet and I rated it a high score.  
Trisha Commons 


